
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 7, 1996 

 

 

 

Joseph Potenza, Esquire 

Banner and Allegretti  

1001 G Street, N.W.  

11th Floor 

Washington, DC 20001 

 

Re: Richard Whelan’s Papers 

 

Dear Mr. Potenza: 

 

I am enclosing the file and contents of a folder entitled “Assassination Notes, Books and 

Correspondence,” that were in Mr. Richard Whelan’s papers at the JFK Library in Boston.  As I 

discussed with Amy Rodgers, the Assassination Records Review Board made one copy of these 

documents. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

Enclosure 


